
Greene County Community School District 
Special Meeting/Work Session  
November 30, 2022 
 
The Greene County Community School District Board of Directors held a special work 
session on November 30, 2022 in the Administrative Building Conference Room. 
President Bonnie Silbaugh called the meeting to order at 5:16 p.m. Directors Cindi 
Daubendiek, Michelle Fields and Steve Fisher; Superintendent Brett Abbotts, Board 
Secretary Brenda Muir and Lou Ann Gvist, IASB Board Development Director, were all 
present. Director John McConnell was absent. 
 
Daubendiek made and Fields seconded a motion to approve the agenda as presented.  
Motion carried 4-0. 
 
Ms. Gvist led the group through exercises which reviewed past board goals as well as, 
Superintendent Abbotts’ current goals. They used that information to development new 
district/board goals.  The board will consider official approval of these goals at the December 
regular board meeting.   
 
President Silbaugh declared the meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m. 
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